SEEDS OF CHANGE - Accessibility information for visitors

Key information:

- 'Seeds of Change: A Floating Garden’ is sited on the water at Castle Park:
https://maps.google.co.uk/maps?hl=en&g=castle+park+ferry+landing&ie=UTF-8

- The garden can only be accessed by boat.

- Viewable from Castle Park (we have an interpretation plaque/ sign directly above the
garden)

- Also viewable at water level from the Castle Park ferry stop pontoon which is indicated on
this map:
https://maps.google.co.uk/maps?hl=en&g=castle+park+ferry+landing&ie=UTF-8

- Arnolfini has arranged an Engagement Programme of boat tours through
Spring/Summer 2014.

- Boat owners are welcome to tie up alongside the garden - we recommend boat users to
check against Arnolfini's Ballast Seed programme of events before visiting.
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Wheel chair users or visitors with limited mobility have the following options:

The garden can be viewed at water level, from the Castle Park Ferry Stop - there are ramps
that take you down to the ferry stop from Castle Park.

Taking part in an Arnolfini tour:

- Wheelchair users must be able to alight from their chair temporarily to be able to step
onto the transportation boat. Once aboard the boat, the wheelchair user can sit back
down for the journey.

- Once onsite, we have a ramp at the garden for the wheel chair user to enter the first
section of the garden (see picture above)

- Please note there are steps incorporated in the design of the garden - at this stage it is
not possible to provide a ramp up onto the next level of the garden. Please see image
below that illustrates the layout of the garden.

- Arnolfini are committed to working with Bristol City Council (the lead producers of the
installation) to making the garden more accessible.

- If adisabled individual or group do get in touch about a visit Arnolfini may be able to
organise a more accessible transport option to aid their visit to the garden - we are happy
to talk through the options with them

- Any further questions please e-mail boxoffice@arnolfini.org.uk

Parents/ guardians with small children:
- Small prams/ buggies with young children are manageable, but babies ‘in arms’ may give
you more flexibility to maneuver in the garden on a busy tour.
- Please feel free to share these images with any visitors who have any questions about
maneuvering buggies in the layout of the garden.
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